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and triangular cooperation. It is of utmost importance that the civilian capacity initiative
benefits from experiences of the global South in the fields of capacity building and post
conflict transition.

7.    In this regard, the Group believes it is high time for the General Assembly to have an
in-depth discussion on the use of Government-provided personnel by the United Nations.
Among other issues, it is of utmost importance to ensure transparency in the selection process
of GPPs, and to avoid issues faced in the past by the use of gratis personnel.

8.    In conclusion, Mr. Chairman, I assure you of our continued readiness to engage
constructively on this important agenda item.

] thank you.




